
Ball Pond Advisory Committee 

New Fairfield Town Hall 

4 Brush Hill Road 

New Fairfield, CT 06812 

 

The November 5, 2024 BPAC Meeting has been canceled. 

 The meeting will not be rescheduled. 

Received by email on 11/04/2024 @ 8:30 a.m.
by Chrystie M. Bontempo, Asst. Town Clerk, New Fairfield


